
If you would like to receive this newsletter electronically each 

week please email Philip.           Ireson61@gmail.com  or alter-

natively download it from christchurchpitsmoor.com                       

 

This week at Christ Church 

July 15th 

6.30pm Evening Service at  St. Peter’s 

Tuesday 

7p.m. Young adults  

Wednesday    

9.30 Parent and Toddler Group                                                                                                    

7.30pm Prayer and Praise at the Vicarage   

Thursday                                                                                                           

9.45am Holy Communion  followed by lunch club 

Saturday 

9.30 Future Light Bible study Vicarage 

11a.m. Church Walk– Grindleford  

Sunday 22nd July 

9.30 Holy Communion 

11.00 Morning service  

6.30pm Evening Service at   St. Peters 
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Some genuine community consultation going  on at Abbeyfield Festival last Sunday 

with our very own Morgan interrogating the general public about their views on the 

Welcome  Centre.  We had a great response and it was good to be one of three 

churches taking part . Perhaps we can do more next year. 



We began our Africa appeal last week. There are TEAR 
FUND donation envelopes at the back (Niger) and also an 

open basket if you would like to donate to Southern Sudan 
and the desperate needs there. 

NEXT CHURCH WALK IS next SATURDAY 21ST JULY when we will 

be going for a walk around Padley Gorge.  Our walks are suitable 

for all abilities and a great way to meet and chat. 11a.m. Vicarage 

Reading the Bible regularly 

   should be like our daily food 

One helpful guide is Word for Today.. again these are sponsored so that we 

can give them freely to those who may not have enough to pay for daily notes 

so please take them to try yourself and a regular user, sponsor others to re-

ceive them.  If you want other sources of Bible notes please ask. (CLC have a 

good selection to browse through and the summer holidays may be a good time 

to try this if it is a new discipline for you. 

Nigerian Wedding Accommodation 

Frances thinks she now has enough double beds and bedding, but would still 

appreciate offers of airbeds, Z-beds,  pillows, single duvets and/or matching 

bedding for them. 

If anyone could offer cereals, bread, butter spread or marmalade so that 

there is more profit from the donation for Angela/Welcome Centre that would 

be lovely too. 

The PCC met on Thursday evening on Thursday evening to fol-

low up the well attended discussion on Monday when twenty 

people attended to talk about children being admitted to Com-

munion. The PCC voted 11 votes for and 5 against with one    

abstention.  Following on from the 2006 Diocesan guide-lines 

we will begin the process.  

Please continue to pray for Bernard and Sharon  during this difficult time. Ber-

nard was detained last week, pending a flight back to Cameroon. A large turn-out at 

the Town Hall on Friday head-lined his plight and attracted a large  amount of media 

interest.  There are some practical steps which you can take which include writing 

on Facebook to the airline to protest about the deportation. 

Take time to be inspired and inspire others! 

The Inspire magazines on the welcome desk are FREE! 

They are paid for by sponsors so that churches can use them to inspire oth-

ers about what God is doing, but not many people seem to be making use 

of them at CCP. 

So please, please take one, read it and pass it on to friends and 

neighbours. It has interesting articles including Church Army news. 

 

David Blunkett MP called in for an hour at Pye Bank School on Friday to see an anti-

bullying assembly taken by Y3 pupils.  I am hoping that it will be the start of more 

drama work as the Y3s move up to Y4 next term. A ‘big thank you’ to Pat Limb and 

Ms Khan—class teacher (on left) for encouraging and co-ordinating the event. In 

the centre is Amanda who has been a teacher at Pye Bank for fifteen years.  Pat also 

put on a dazzling spread which everyone enjoyed. Thanks also to David Smith for 

leading the assembly in some great community singing including “Joy is  the flag 

flying high from the castle of my heart”. A great afternoon. 

A number of those going to New Wine (Newark 28th Jul-4th Aug) are 

not in work so we would be grateful for donations of food. Please fill in a 

slip at the back of church if you can help.  There are still spaces for 

camping and we hope some folk will join us as day visitors during the 

week. Please pick up a brochure from the back or ask Philip or Frances for 

more information  


